
 

Seymour Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency  

Thursday September 1, 2011 

Regular Meeting Minutes  

 

Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, Chairman; John Hatfield, Steve Kulas, Al Cocchia  

Others Present: Larry Secor, Nafis & Young-Town Engineer  

Commission Members Absent: Ron Skurat  

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 6:30 P.M.  

Pledge of Allegiance was recited  

 

The Mathies Grant for the Canoe Launch/Recreation area at Great Hill Reservoir was turned down.  

The commission is going to try to repackage the proposal to include the P-Wing as an in-kind service 

provided by the Seymour Public Works department. They are also going to look at the possibility of 

other funding sources, like the Valley Community Foundation.  

Motion  to accept the minutes from the meeting of June 2, 2011 was presented by Mr. Hatfield; 

Second by Mr. Kulas- Motion Passed with all in Favor.  

The commission will have a Sign at the Scout Canoe Launch on Roosevelt Drive paid out of the 

Commission Fund.  

The commission will also have a registration letter sent to Chavez Bakery as part of the Aquifer 

Protection Plan.  

Motion to adjourn the meeting was presented by Mr. Kulas; Mr. Cocchia at 7:15.  

 

Respectfully Submitted by:  

 

 

Jay Hatfield  

Recording Secretary  

 


